From: Andrea Bennett

Sent: 01 September 2013 19:44

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Objection to basement development
Dear Sirs,

| hear that the basement development lobby are planning to tell the RBKC that not many local residents
are objecting to basement development. Well they are WRONG. | have lived in Chelsea (and paid my
Council Tax) for 42 years and | for one am appalled at what | am seeing and reading about basement
development within the Borough and strongly oppose further basement development on environmental
and aesthetic grounds.

Chelsea is a prestigious place to live but recently many residents have been living in, what can only be
described, as a building site hell. THIS MUST STOP and stop NOW if the Council is to maintain any

credibility amongst local residents.

| remain
Yours sincerely

Andrea Bennett



